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15th September 2024 

Our ref: LO/008/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Bronte & Oseman Class Trip 

On Wednesday 9th October 2024, Bronte & Oseman class will be going to The Deep in Hull. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for an immersive experience to support our learning in Science. We will also be 

enjoying a hands-on workshop called ‘CSI Sharky’ where we will identify a mystery criminal by discovering who is 

eating who. We will explore predator-prey relationships, ocean food chains and improve our microscope skills. 

Pupils will arrive at school as usual, and school uniform is to be worn.  

Due to the distance and to allow us to make the most of the day, your child will need to be collected from 

Ambergate Campus (instead of usual transport home) at around 5pm. 

Please could you provide a packed lunch and refreshments for your child. If you wish to have one provided please 

let us know as we can arrange this through Good Lookin Cookin our school meals provider. 

A contribution of £11 is required for this trip and is to be paid via your My Child At School (MCAS) account. Please 

do not send cash into school as we are no longer able to accept this. 

Please complete the reply slip and return to school before Monday 30th September 2024. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Otter 

Bronte Class Teacher 
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Please return to Miss Otter 

Re: Bronte & Oseman Class Trip 

I do/do not give consent for my child _______________________________________________ to take part in 

Bronte class trip to The Deep on Wednesday 9th October 2024. 

I understand that I will need to collect my child from Ambergate Campus at 5pm. 

I will provide a packed lunch and refreshments for my child Yes/No 

I would like a packed lunch to be provided by Good Lookin Cookin Yes/No 

Signed______________________________________________________ Date_____________________________ 
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